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Police Officer First Class Alex Murray Named Vienna Optimist Club’s 

Charles A. Robinson ‘Respect for Law’ Award  

Recipient  
 

On August 16, 2023, the Vienna Optimist Club held its annual banquet to honor the 

Charles A. Robinson ‘Respect for Law’ Award recipient PFC Alex Murray at the Vienna 

Presbyterian Church.  This award is given annually to one Vienna Police Officer and one 

Fairfax County Police Officer after being nominated by their respective commanders. 

The award is named after longtime Vienna Mayor Charles “Charlie” A. Robinson. 

 

PFC Murray has been a police officer with the Town of Vienna Police Department for 

approximately five years.  During that time, he has served the community as a Patrol 

Officer, a Field Training Instructor, and, more recently, as a detective temporarily 

assigned to the Criminal Investigations Section.   PFC Murray was selected to serve in 

CIS after distinguishing himself on the street in the Patrol Division. 

 



His former CIS Commander, Cpt. Sylmar described PFC Murray as “resourceful, 

creative, tenacious, and dedicated, whose service to the community brings great honor to 

himself, the Department, and the Town of Vienna.” 

 

 

Please contact MPO Juan Vazquez for further information at 

juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or (703)255-7845 
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